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Food Flashcards Answers 
 

Picture Question Answer 

 

How many potatoes 
are in the picture? 

There are 9 potatoes 
in the picture. 

 

How much milk is in 
the picture? 

There is one carton 
of milk in the picture.  

 

How much tea is in 
the picture? 

There is one cup of 
tea in the picture.  

 

How many apples 
are in the picture? 

There are many 
apples in the picture.  

 

How many bananas 
are in the picture? 

There are four 
bananas in the 
picture. 

 

How much chocolate 
is in the picture? 

There is one bar of 
chocolate in the 
picture.  

 

How much lemonade 
is in the picture? 

There is one bottle 
of lemonade in the 
picture. 

 

How much bread is 
in the picture?  

There is one loaf of 
bread in the picture.  
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Picture Question Answer 

 

How much toast is in 
the picture? 

There is one slice of 
toast in the picture.  

 

How much butter is 
in the picture? 

There is one tub of 
butter in the picture.  

 

How much 
champagne is in the 
picture? 

There is one bottle 
of champagne in the 
picture. 

 

How much cereal is 
in the picture?  

There is one bowl of 
cereal in the picture. 

 

How many cherries 
are in the picture? 

There are two 
cherries in the 
picture. 

 

How much cake is in 
the picture? OR How 
many cakes are in 
the picture? 

There is one cake in 
the picture. 

 

How much cheese is 
in the picture? 

There are three 
blocks of cheese in 
the picture.  

 

How many eggs are 
in the picture? 

There are three eggs 
in the picture.  

 

How many grapes 
are in the picture? 

There are lots of 
grapes in the picture.  

 

 

How many burgers 
are in the picture? 

There is one burger 
in the picture.  
 
 
 
 



Copyright © 2019 Virtually Fluent Ltd.  

Picture Question Answer 

 

How many lemons 
are in the picture? 

There are two 
lemons in the 
picture.  

 

How much honey is 
in the picture? 

There is one jar of 
honey in the picture.  

 

How many pears are 
in the picture? 

There are two pears 
in the picture.  

 

How many oranges 
are in the picture? 

There are two 
oranges in the 
picture.  

 

How many peppers 
are in the picture? 

There are three 
peppers in the 
picture.  

 

How many peas are 
in the picture? 

There are five peas 
in the picture.  

 

How much popcorn 
is in the picture? 

There is a big box of 
popcorn in the 
picture.  

 

How much fish is in 
the picture? (food) 
OR How many fish 
are in the picture? 

There is one fish in 
the picture. 

 

How many 
pineapples are in the 
picture? 

There are four 
pineapples in the 
picture.  

 

How much meat is in 
the picture? 

There is one piece of 
meat in the picture.  

 

How much salad is in 
the picture? 

There is one bowl of 
salad in the picture.  
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Picture Question Answer 

 

How much rice is in 
the picture? 

There is one bowl of 
rice in the picture.  

 

How much water is 
in the picture? 

There is one drop of 
water in the picture. 

 

How many tomatoes 
are in the picture? 

There are six 
tomatoes in the 
picture. 

 How many 
strawberries are in 
the picture? 

There are three 
strawberries in the 
picture.  

 

How many hot dogs 
are in the picture? 

There is one hot dog 
in the picture.  

 How many carrots 
are in the picture? 

There are two 
carrots in the 
picture. 

 

How much celery is 
in the picture? 

There is one bunch 
of celery in the 
picture.  

 

How much mustard 
is in the picture? 

There is one jar of 
mustard in the 
picture  

 

How much olive oil is 
in the picture? 

There is one bottle 
of olive oil in the 
picture.  

 

How many 
raspberries are in the 
picture? 

There are sixteen 
raspberries in the 
picture.  

 

How many 
sandwiches are in 
the picture? 

There is one 
sandwich in the 
picture. 
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Picture Question Answer 

 

How much jam is in 
the picture? 

There is one jar of 
jam in the picture.  

 

How many 
watermelons are in 
the picture? 

There are one and a 
half watermelons in 
the picture.  

 

How much flour is in 
the picture? 

There is one bag of 
flour in the picture. 

 

How many cookies 
are in the picture? 

There are seven 
cookies in the 
picture.  

 

How much juice is in 
the picture? 

There is one carton 
of juice in the 
picture. 

 

How much ice cream 
is in the picture? OR 
How many ice 
creams are in the 
picture? 

There is one ice 
cream in the picture. 

 

How much 
sweetcorn is in the 
picture? 

There are two cobs 
of sweetcorn in the 
picture.  

 

How much broccoli is 
in the picture? 

There is one head of 
broccoli in the 
picture.  

 


